
	
	 	 	
November	19,	2018		

Dear	university	employees,	
	
On	Friday,	Governor-elect	Mike	Dunleavy’s	transition	team	sent	an	email	to	at-will	state	
employees	asking	them	to	submit	resignation	letters	and,	if	they	chose	to	do	so,	reapply	for	
their	jobs.	Many	of	you	may	be	wondering	how	that	might	impact	university	employees.	

The	university	is	established	in	the	Alaska	Constitution	and	governed	by	the	Board	of	Regents.	It	


